5 Church Street North Warren PA 726-3034 Iaz@westpa.net

May 25, 2005

Dear Dr. Kennerknecht

I recently spoke with staff of the North Warren Elementary School regarding the playground shed on school property. To be more specific this is the wooden shed used for the summer playground program that was donated to the district as an eagle scout project by a one of the boy scouts from troop 13.

I was requested to submit a letter to you regarding the shed. To summarize I would like to submit a bid to purchase the shed should the district decide that it is an expendable item. My bid would be \$ 50 for the shed which I feel is a reasonable bid given the sheds condition. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely, James Zavinski

> and letter reeld 1st letter reeld 1st letter as-05